
 

 

 
 

 
Independence Day 07/04/2022 
 
Staff Inservice 8/5/2022 
 
Labor Day 09/05/2022 
 
Thanksgiving Day & day after 
11/24/22 & 11/25/2022 
 
Christmas Eve & Christmas 
Day 12/23/2022 & 12/26/2022 

 
 

 

ADULT DAY CENTER  
5401 Fen Oak Dr., Madison  

Phone:608-663-7117 
Fax: 608-663-7115 
 
Program Director: 
Nichole Kraemer 
608-826-8116 
nkraemer@ccmadison.org 
 
 
Tours & Information:  
608-826-8106 
Community Support  
Specialist: Kristin Hutson 
khutson@ccmadison.org 
 

 
Dear Participants and Families, 
  
We hope this newsletter finds you 
healthy and safe. We continue to follow 
the guidelines from the CDC and Public 
Health.  
 

If any participant, any family members 
and/or housemate are getting tested for 
COVID-19, regardless if it is procedural, 
routine or because of symptoms we ask 
you to notify the day center immediately.  
Please keep your loved one home until 
test results come back & are communi-
cated to the Adult Day Center staff.  
Confidentiality will be maintained. When 
returning to the Day Center you must be 
fever free for 24 hours without the use of 
medications and have a reduction in 
symptoms.  

 
Please help us keep everyone safe and 
healthy and keep your loved one home if 
they are experiencing any illnesses. If 
they come in and show any symptoms 
we will call families and send them 
home. 

 
- The Adult Day Center Family 

 

July 
2022 



 

 

If you are unable to attend the day cen-
ter on any given day due to illness or 
other reasons please notify the day cen-
ter staff and leave a message with Kris-
tin Hutson 826-8106. 
Thank you! 
 

 

The Adult Day Center Staff 
Phone: 608-663-7117     

Fax: 608-663-7115 
Program Director: Nichole Kraemer 
Direct Line: 826-8116 
 
Community Support Specialist 
(Information, tours, & enrollments) 
Kristin Hutson 
Direct Line: 826-8106 
 
Nurse:  
Direct Line: 826-8108 
 
Recreation Specialist: McKenzy En-
dres, Brittany Campbell, Rochelle Du-
shack and Ashley Differt  
608-663-7117 ext. 8121 
 
Certified Nursing  
Assistants:  Amina Srayi and Monica 
Vasquez  
608-663-7117 ext. 8122 
 
Kitchen Coordinator:  Terri Ohmen  

Happy Birthday  
to those celebrating this month  

 
7/1 Bruce H 
 
7/3 Genevieve R 
 
7/7 Richard C 
 
7/12 Thomas F 
 
7/12 Barbara D 
 
7/30 Matt H 

A huge thank you to everyone who has 
donated various items to the day center 

over the last month.  
 

Rosa F 
Lori Maglio Hogan  

 
 
 

Another huge thank you goes to our 
 volunteer from the last month!  

 
Jasmyn 

Blackhawk Church 
Urban League  

Carmela  
Edgewood High School  

Pastor Paul  

 
 

 

 
 

Kenyatta  
 



 

 

 
 
In June participants enjoyed outings to the Vetrans museums, UW Geology building, 
McDonalds, a pontoon rides and the Chazan Art museum. The also enjoyed piano mu-
sic, music from Patricia Stone,volunteers from Edgewood and worked hard in the gar-
den making it a beautiful space.  



 

 

 

 
 
Our community outings are back and we 
are busier than ever. Outings will now be 
held with the assistance of YWCA for 
transportation. A sign up sheet will be 
provided for each outing and it is up to 
you which ones you would like to attend. 
When there is a cost that goes along with 
the outing each individual will be respon-
sible for their own fee. The Adult Day 
Center does not cover that cost. Please 
let the Recreation Specialist know places 
you would like to go so they can add it to 
the schedule. We are excited to go back 
into the community with you!  In July 
some of the places we will be visiting are 
the Bowling Alley, Tully’s, Olbrich Gar-
den's, Dane County Humane Society and 
Burger King.  Remember to sign up in 
advance!  

 
 

The 4
th
 of July holiday is the time to en-

joy all your favorite picnic foods with 
family and friends! 
 
The staff at the day center are so grate-
ful for all the assistance we get every 
day!  
 
Our list is growing again, like our patio 
garden!  
 
Thanks to the participants who gave of 
their time to assist with helping tasks! 
 

Richard D., Christine G., Genna,  
Kristine K., Kay M , Joan N , 

 Deb T., Linda H., Gabby, 
 Va, Cora, Rayne,  
Gerald, Jerry B., 

 Bill S., Pat V.W., Frank,  
John G.! 

 

                      By Terri Ohmen  

 
 
 

A huge thank you to the anonymous girl 
scout troop who donated cookies to the 
day center last month! Thank you!  Par-
ticipants have enjoyed several special af-
ternoon snacks!   

 

On July 12th we are excited to have an 
ice cream truck coming to the neighbor-
hood. We are inviting families and other 
community members from local busi-
nesses next to the day center. Come and 
enjoy ice cream with us and don’t forget 
to bring your money.  



 

 

Place Address  
Label Here 

Adult Day Center 
5401 Fen Oak Dr. 
Madison WI  53718 


